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Komatsu’s suspension of shipments to Russia and production in Russia 

 

Komatsu is gravely concerned about the current situation in Ukraine and sincerely hopes that the 

situation will be settled peacefully as soon as possible.  

 

Due to the situation in Ukraine, the disruption in the supply chain surrounding Komatsu 

has remained serious, and the impact on the financial and economic situation remains 

uncertain. 

 

As announced in its news release of March 30, 2022, Komatsu decided to suspend our shipments to 

Russia against the background of the confusion of its supply chain and uncertain financial and 

economic conditions. At present, Komatsu has suspended the shipments and production at its 

manufacturing subsidiary in Russia.  

 

As a humanitarian assistance effort for those affected by the Ukrainian situation, Komatsu is going 

to donate EUR 1 million to a support organization. Additionally, Komatsu is planning to solicit cash 

contributions from our employees.  

 

As of today, Komatsu anticipates that the impact will be minimal on the projected consolidated 

business results for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2022. When Komatsu anticipates considerable 

effects on business results as affected by future developments of the Ukrainian situation, it will 

disclose them in a timely manner.   

 

Reference: “Komatsu’s shipments to Russia and their business effects” on March 30, 2022 
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https://www.komatsu.jp/ja/newsroom/2022/20220330

